
	
  

	
  

	
  	
  

No experience with vet science? 
That’s OK! 

Important Project Facts 
• It’s totally free! Just come to the meetings ready to 

have fun and learn! 
• The project runs from September 2012 through 

February 2013  
• If you complete the project you get a cool certificate, 

and if you come to every meeting you get a special 
prize like a stopwatch or a stethoscope! 

• You can choose which project schedule you would 
like to do!  

• This is also a great way to add to your 4-H record 
book and story! 

	
  

Please	
  feel	
  free	
  to	
  contact	
  Brenna	
  Johns	
  with	
  any	
  
questions	
  you	
  might	
  have.	
  

Email:	
  bnjohns@ucdavis.edu	
  or	
  Phone:	
  (831)	
  637-­‐5346	
  Ext	
  13	
  

Interested? 
Talk to your parents and ask 
their permission! Ask them to 
pick up the parent info flyer 
and help you register online! 

Want to Sign Up? 
Please visit the following link with 
your parents and give us a little 

information about yourself! 
Link:	
  

http://ucanr.org/vetscireg 

Would	
  you	
  or	
  your	
  parents	
  like	
  more	
  
information?	
  

A fun new project 
for 4-H members in 

4th-6th grades! Sign up by Aug 10th! 

Veterinary Science 

Project 


